
From: "Shawn Snyder" <Shawn.Snyder@traviscountytx.gov>
To: "Andre Betit" <Andre.Betit@traviscountytx.gov>

Date: 7/7/2020 7:20:58 AM
Subject: FW: [CAUTION EXTERNAL] Proposed concrete recycling plant at 10506 Barr Lane

Attachments: Concrete recycling.10506BarrLane.pdf

 
 
Shawn Snyder, CFM

 
Interim Permit Manager / County Floodplain Administrator
Transportation and Natural Resources
Travis County
 

512-854-7563 | shawn.snyder@traviscountytx.gov
 
 
From: Kennedy Taylor <Kennedy.Taylor@traviscountytx.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 8:12 AM
To: Shawn Snyder <Shawn.Snyder@traviscountytx.gov>
Subject: FW: [CAUTION EXTERNAL] Proposed concrete recycling plant at 10506 Barr Lane
 
Good morning, Shawn
 
Just giving you a heads up that you�ll probably be getting some calls about this one. The project they�re referencing is 
permit number 20-28538.
 
--Kennedy
 
From: Joyce Thoresen [mailto:joycethoresen564@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2020 9:45 PM
To: Jeffrey Travillion <Jeffrey.Travillion@traviscountytx.gov>
Cc: Kennedy Taylor <Kennedy.Taylor@traviscountytx.gov>; Deone Wilhite <Deone.Wilhite@traviscountytx.gov>
Subject: [CAUTION EXTERNAL] Proposed concrete recycling plant at 10506 Barr Lane
 
CAUTION: This email is from OUTSIDE Travis County. Links or attachments may be dangerous. Click the 
Phish Alert button above if you think this email is malicious.

 
Dear Commissioner Travillion,
 
Today I received the attached letter notifying Walnut Place of a proposed concrete recycling plant near the 
neighborhood.
 
We are appealing to you now to oppose the construction of such a facility in northeast Travis County. We are 
just beginning to see the end of the despised landfills, new developments are going up all around, and none of 
the roads serving this property are built for heavy truck traffic. The property is directly across the street from 
the historic Barr Mansion. 
 
A concrete recycling facility will add both noise and air pollution to this area. Please, please help make sure a 
permit is not approved.
 
Thank you,
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Joyce Thoresen
Walnut Place Neighborhood Association
 
--
Joyce Thoresen
512-926-6204 (home)
512-217-3275 (cell)
 

This electronic mail message, including any attachments, may be confidential or privileged under applicable 
law. This email is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not 
the intended recipient of this email, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, copying, 
disclosure or any other action taken in relation to the content of this email including any attachments is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently 
delete the original and any copy of this email, including secure destruction of any printouts.


